
From: Darlene McConnell [mailto:cybergro@myfairpoint.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 07, 2017 1:21 PM 
To: Shannyn Morse 
Subject: New bill 
 
I am so pleased that a much better although not perfect bill might pass. The allowable amounts are low 
as most people will only get small amounts off of their plants. Also here in the woods of Vermont we 
should be able to grow outdoors. They can in DC! 
I am also very pleased that it isn't being handed to corporations or big investors! Great move! Please 
pass this bill! 
Darlene McConnell 
 
Sent from my iPad 

 


